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Sir Arthur W. Currie, G.C.M.G 
Principal and Vice-Chancellor, 
McGill University,
Montreal.

K.C.B.,• f

Dear Sir Arthur:

Following yesterday’s discussion on our 
radio broadcasts which has placed this new undertaking of the 
Graduates' Society on such a satisfactory basis, especially since 
our policy has your approval, Mr. Pitts and I have proceeded 
to establish our program for the next few weeks.

We desire to extend*an invitation to you 
to broadcast for us, and we have reserved the period allotted 
to us on Armistice Day, Friday, November 11th, as being in our 
opinion the most suitable date on which a message from you 
could be heard. We would like you to use our period on that 
night, which runs from 10 to 10.13 p. 
subject of the broadcast for your own selection.

We are leaving them.

Will you kindly give this your 
consideration and advise us of your decision ?

We also desire your assistance in securing 
the Chancellor as one of our speakers, and we are sure that our 
request would be best voiced through you. We would like 
Mr. Beatty to give us a broadcast of thirteen minutes just 
prior to Christmas, on any date from December 19th to 22nd, 
and think that a Christmas message would be very appropriate. 
However, any message which Mr. Beatty would choose to broadcast 
would be acceptable.

So we ask if you will be so kind as to ascertain 
whether Mr. Beatty will do this for us, and we can say that if 
he expects to be out of town at that time, arrangements can be 
completed between CKAC and the Canadian Pacific Railway Telegraph 
system that he could broadcast from wherever he may be at the time.

Looking forward to receiving favourable
responses to these two invitations,

FaithfuLlÿ yours^

F/Xecuti've Secretarygbg/t
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